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PETERSEN GR. 6 

Coming Up 

Hi there, hope everyone is having a great start to their February!


We just wrapped up our Science unit on Biodiversity where your students picked specific 
ecosystems and talked about how plants, animals, and the environment interact.  They were 
collectively well done!  We continue to work on communication and presentation skills, and how to 
integrate technology into our presentations. 


We are working through our Social Studies unit on Canadian Identity and what in the past has 
formed our view of Canadian culture. Having great discussions on immigration and what brings 
people to countries (specifically Canada) and causes them to stay.


We will beginning our dance unit which will be focused on movement, beat, and rhythm. The 
students will be creating their own Zumba routines that will be lead and performed in class.


The best way to get a hold of me is through email (adam.petersen@granderie.ca) or calling the 
school (519-752-2296).
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